
  Important Events! 

 - Sports Day                                

 Keep an eye on a letter for dates.  

- Trip to Paradise Wildlife Park -     

 Thursday 4th July 2024 

- Graduation                                

Wednesday 10th July 2024 

 

Thank you for your continued     
support. If you have any problems 

or concerns please do not         
hesitate to speak to the class 

teacher. 

Class Fund 

Thank you and please remember to pay 

your £1 a week contribution which 

helps towards purchasing resources for 

the classroom. 

Ms Begum 
Reception Learning Leader 

This term we will be 

exploring                  

‘All creatures 

GREAT and small.’  



Attendance & Punctuality 

It is important that children come to 

school every day and on time.  School 

starts at 8:45am. All the children need 

to be collected at 3:30pm.  

Homework                                                                                                

Homework goes  home every Friday to 

complete over the weekend.  

 Homework will be something that your 

child needs to complete with you.   

The uniform is looking great!         

The Reception staff would like to say a big ‘THANK 

YOU’ to all our parents who have ensured that their 

child wears the correct school uniform and has an 

Uphall school bag.  

Reception: Grey bottoms, white shirt,  

maroon jumpers, Uphall school  

bag and black velcro shoes. 

 

Letters 

Your child brings home lots of 

important letters.  Please make 

sure you check their book bags 

daily and read any letters. 

 Trip!                                                      

On the day of the trip 

children will need to arrive at school 

by 8:30am and we hope to be back 

for 4:00pm, depending on traffic.  

P.E Kit  

Maroon jogging bottoms, white t-

shirt, plimsolls. 

For health and safety reasons only  

stud earrings are allowed. 


